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It's the start of the Spring Semester and, you know

what that means? It's time for Welcome Back Week!

SGA is putting on a week of exciting events from

January 10th through the 13th. Come and enjoy free

food, games, prizes, and take the chance to meet new

people. The start of the semester is always hectic, so

why not take a chance to relax and enjoy? To stay up

to date on events text, "GCEVENTS" to "79516" and

don't miss out on the fun!
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The COVID-19 pandemic has found many new and

unique ways to slow down the world we live in, but

that does not stop the students of the Gulf Coast

from striving to accomplish their very best. After

receiving her A.A. in July of 2021, this bright scholar

has continued with her education and expects to have

her Digital Media B.A.S. completed in the Summer of

2021. SGA President Sophie Theiss was recently

awarded the Outstanding Scholar Award for

completing their A.A. with a 4.0 GPA. Although the

world around us has slowed to a crawl, the talented

and ambitious students of GCSC will not wait for the

world to pass them by. Congratulations Miss Theiss!

GCSC Student Spotlight:
Sophie Theiss
By Danie Oestreich, SGA Online Engagement
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The Team: Sophie Theiss, Ashton Norton, Marisa  Weiman, Danie Oestreich, Rebecca Starke, Millie Lamb & Taylor Gilmore

Alexis Taylor, Treasurer 

Amanda Tolliver, Events Coordinator

Danie Oestreich, Online Engagement

New semesters always lead to new faces at GCSC, but

that also means more awesome people taking part in

campus life! At the previous SGA Business meeting in

December and with the Spring semester upon us,

SGA has elected three new officers for the Spring to

be a part of the SGA Executive Board. The new

officers are:

Welcome these new officers with open arms and let

us have a great semester!

SGA Welcomes 3
New Officers
By Sophie Theiss, SGA President

Left to Right: Alexis Taylor,

Amanda Tolliver, Danie Oestreich


